
THIS MONTH
This month our students have been
having a blast as they wrap up their
2022! From our Winter Carnival, to
sports  practices, our students are

ready for the new year!

Roadrunner NEwsRoadrunner NEws
December 2022December 2022

Dec. 22nd:
Last day before Break



Dec. 23rd - Jan. 8

NO SCHOOL



Jan. 9
First Day Back!




NEW YEAR, NEW PROGRAM

IMPORTANT DATES

NORTHWOOD EXLP MISSION

As we approach 2023, Mr. K and the
rest of the Northwood team are

working super hard to make the rest
of this school year as fun and

comfortable as possible! 

Students are accountable
for their own homework.
We regular communicate
with teachers to stay up
to date on homework,
however we expect

students to uphold their
integrity and begin their
homework when asked. 

Reminders

Northwood's Expanded Learning strives to provide a safe

and supportive environment while promoting active and

engaged learning through enrichments. We thrive in

supporting our students academically, physically and

emotionally in addition to encouraging our youth to utilize

their voices throughout the program. Our enrichments

provide endless opportunities for fun, growth and learning. 



Your paragraph text

We had a blast at our

Winter Carnival! Thank

you to the families and

our hard working

students for joining us!

A special shoutout to

our friends who earned

the opportunity to pie

Ms. Santana and Mr. K.

December Recap!

Soccer has begun!

Rain, shine or grey,

our students have

been so committed

and driven in

attending practice!

Northwood Expanded Learning Program — Sacramento Chinese Community Service Center (The

Center) — Kenneth Nguyen, Program Manager (916) 529-2059. The Center is committed to maintaining

a non-discriminatory and safe learning environment in the ASES Program [California Educational Code

200, 201, 220, 236]



Kenneth Nguyen, Expanded Learning Program Manager

Northwood Elementary School 

2630 Taft St, Sacramento, CA 95838

Cell: (916) 529-2059

Email: kenneth.nguyen@sccsc.org

Email: kenneth.nguyen@twinriversusd.org
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